----- Original Message-----

From: Marcus, Eric .
Sent: Saturday, November 06, 2010 3:37 PM l6'578‘5
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: Communication

Communication from the Alderman of the Second District requesting a traffic signal at the
intersection of 11th & South Main Street or if not granted, moving the existing No Parking
signh on the east side of Main Street further south (enlarging the No Parking area.) This
intersection is especially dangerous for vehicles traveling west on 11th Street and turning

south onto South Main Street.
Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
Eric

Eric Marcus

Alderman - 2nd District

Public Safety & Licensing Committee
City Plan Commission

Chair, Landmarks Preservation Commission
(t) 262-633-3012

www. cityofracine.org/2nd




